

CPIRF Board of Directors:

Paul A. Volcker Chairman

July 7, 2011

James C. Stearns President

Mr. Devon Brewer P. O. Box 15110

Glenn R. Tringali Chief Executive Officer Seattle, Washington 98115

Sanford Astor

Kenneth R. Auerbach

Jerome Belson

D: 1 D

Rich Donovan

Bonny Dore

Teresa M. Fausti

Dr. Murray Goldstein

Michael Hausman

Dzana Homan

Avi Kerbs

Joseph T. Lynyak, III

Dr. Fletcher H. McDowell

Burton Mirsky

Samuel C. Schwab

Peter William Shapiro

Jack M. Weinstein

Dear Mr. Brewer,

I would like to extend my thanks for your \$35 contribution, made on June 27, 2011 in honor of members of the Health Tracking Network. We hope you will continue to be a friend of CPIRF and support our continued efforts in the battle with cerebral palsy, the most common developmental disability in the world.

CPIRF is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose sole mission is to fund biomedical research and educational activities aimed at the prevention, treatment and eventual cure of cerebral palsy and other developmental disabilities. On behalf of the Foundation, I thank you for your support.

Warm Regards,

Glenn R. Tringal

Chief Executive Officer/President

Cerebral Palsy International Research Foundation is a 501c3 organization, donations to which are tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law. This letter confirms that no goods or services were provided in connection with this gift.